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FLU VACCINATIONS 

 
Yet another quiet Saturday at the Surgery! 

 

Would you believe it, the number of vaccinations on the day 

 

782 
For those who did not make it, there is another session. 

 

Meanwhile……….. 

 

Get yourself ready by popping into the Surgery next Friday, why? It is the Annual Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

 

In recent years the Macmillan Annual Coffee Morning has been a 

great success. 

The morning is organised by staff members entirely and will run from 

9am until 12 noon on the 29th September. 

  

NO APPOINTMENT NEEDED! 

  

IF YOU CANNOT GET THERE ON THE DAY, 

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO LEAVE A DONATION AT RECEPTION. 



Meanwhile………… 

 

Don’t forget: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Surgery will be open from 8.00 am to 11.00 am, next Saturday 30th September 

I missed the first session, so I may see you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button ‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in 

the left hand navigation bar. 
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